KNOXVILLE CURSILLO SECRETARIAT MEETING

October 13, 2007 Highlight Summary
 After the opening prayer and Leaders Group Reunion, the Area Coordinators gave there reports.  Carol Rummel told us Goodbye and that she will still be around as her term expires at the end of the year. Ginger Hutton gave a good update on progress and continuing needs of the weekend.  All agreed that they have made great progress.  One area that they will be working on is the development of four assistants to guide the set up, kitchen, palanca and cleanup processes. Sharon Prohaska had been excused, but sent her report to us.  Lois Schering and Maria Martinez presented their reports on the English and Hispanic School of Leaders.
The Secretariat elected Angie Feltz to fill the Pre-Cursillo Area position and Jim Heath was re-appointed to the Lay Director Position beginning January 1, 2008 through December 31, 2010.  The 2008 Calendar was set for Secretariat meetings, English School of Leaders and the 4 English Weekends and 2 Hispanic Weekends.  Grand Ultreya and other schedules will be added later.  The Calendar is being updated and will be on the website soon. 
There is a meeting scheduled at 6 PM, Oct. 19 at St. Thomas Church in Lenoir City with the available members of the Secretariat and any interested individuals with the English National Coordinator, Mr. Cef Aguillon.
The next meeting will be held January 12, 10 AM, at our Lady of Fatima, Alcoa.

